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Ashley Quick

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 8:16 AM

To: '‘Don Blair'

Cc: Kellyjr@leg.state.fl.us

Subject: RE: Territorial Order for Indian River Shores

Good morning Mr. Blair,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Angela M. Charles

Commission Deputy Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850
850-413-682

From: Don Blair [mailto:blair.penn@outlook.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 4:05 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Patronis; Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of
Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner Graham

Cc: Records Clerk; Kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us

Subject: Territorial Order for Indian River Shores

Dear Commissioner,

As homeowners and residents of Indian River Shores, we are paying more than a 30% premium for electric power
provided by the City of Vero Beach, compared to rates being offered by FPL. Furthermore, we understand Vero Beach
Utilities does not offer conservation plans or discounts on new appliances, as offered by FPL.

As a residents of Indian River Shores, we do not have representation in the decision making of this City owned utility and
we do not benefit when the City uses utility profits, derived in part from the above-market electric rates we pay, to fund
spending within the City of Vero Beach. In effect, we are subsidizing the operations of a City that is not accountable to
us.

We ask that you approve the Indian River Shores petition to modify the territorial order, to permit FPL to provide
electric power to Indian River Shores. We have a vested interest in this petition (Docket #160049) and formally request
that you add us to the mailing list for correspondence regarding this matter. We can be reached by email at
blair.penn@outlook.com.

Very truly yours,

Donald W. Blair


FPSC Commission Clerk
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Mary E. Blair





